Ripley, Barbara

From: Richardson, Ed

Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 7:50 AM
To: Nelson, Derrick

Cc: Ripley, Barbara

Subject: Asst Baseball Coach Resignation
Derrick,

Please consider this my letter of resignation as Assistant Baseball Coach. Due to growing demands as
elementary principal, and recent family events, I am unable to continue the time commitments of coaching
baseball this spring.

I would like to thank you and Coach Johnson for the opportunity to coach these young men the last 3 years.
Coaching fed my hunger for teaching, and the opportunity to work with a coach of Adam Johnson's caliber
taught me a great deal. Coach Johnson's commitment to Pelican Rapids baseball is admirable and should be
valued by our community.

Good Luck to Coach Johnson and the baseball team!

Respectfully,

Edwin R. Richardson, Ed.D.
Very Proud Principal of
Viking Elementary School
www.pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us
Phone: 218-863-5910 ext. 5220



